
School Board Trustee 
Candidates Election 2024

            
       

Fromberg School District is looking for multiple 
candidates for the upcoming School Board Trustee 

Election on May 7th, 2024

Candidates must file A Declaration of Intent and Oath 
of Candidacy with the District Clerk no later than 

March 28, 2024.

If you are interested in becoming a School Board 
member, please contact the District Clerk, Brandi 

Paugh 668-7315


